The following information was requested by Sandra Richmond on May 9, 2006 regarding the Reallocation of Capital Class Size Reduction Funds:

 

Question: So, the contract award was different from the allocation?  I am not sure I understand.

 

Answer: The Department of Education requires specific approval from the School Board to make any changes to the allocation of capital class size reduction monies.  This type of approval is only required for CSR funds.  These adjustments are based on prior School Board approval of contracts.  This action is necessary to bring our documents in line with those of the Department of Education.  

 

 

Karen Sides on Behalf of Joseph Moore
